MEMO: 20-20

TO: All Clubs
FROM: Alan Marquez
DATE: 18th of March
SUBJECT: Referee Update



Dear Referees,

As you are aware, FFA and FQ have suspended all football activity as of yesterday. We have rescheduled the season accordingly and will be recommencing sanctioned matches on Wednesday the 29th of April.

With the backlog of games, we have pushed out the season by one week at this point in time, with no scheduled breaks throughout the remainder of the season as originally scheduled in the draw. We ask that you familiarize yourself with the updated playing calendar which can be found on our website via the COVID-19 Update page or the #WeWillBeBack page.

A time like this requires us all to ensure that we are practicing all necessary methods to reduce the spread of the COVID-19 virus and keep possible risk of exposure at the lowest amount possible.

At this current point in time, all referee training will be suspended until further notice. The situation is changing daily and we are keeping up to date with all the information from the government, health professionals and our national and state footballing bodies.

Please ensure you keep up to date with our daily updates that will be published to our social media channels.

We thank you for your tireless commitment to our great game and cannot wait to see you all back on the field in 2020.